— 99008

CITY OF GAINESVILLE .

Office of the Clty Aﬁomey _ , City Attorney
gg JUN g Am ‘ 3 2 Patricia M. Carter

Ronald D. Combs

STy Gk GAINESVILE Charles L. Hauck
w”.i Lr Ui{:ﬂhbiUN‘E Elizabeth A. Waratuke
ClY _ Richard R. Whidden, Jr.

June 8, 1999

Via Facsimile and U.S. Mail

Ralph A. DeMeo, Esq.

Hopping Green Sams & Smith, P.A.
123 South Calhoun Street

Post Office Box 6526

Tallahassee, Florida 32314

Re: Airborne Releases Ad Hoc Committee; Your letter dated June 7, 1999
Dear Mr. DeMeo:

In response to your letter and your telephone call on this date, I want to inform you that the
Airborne Releases Ad Hoc Committee will present its final report to the city commission at its regular
meeting on Monday, June 14, 1999. The regular meeting begins at 3:00 p.m. and you and your client are
invited to appear and address the commission, as you desire.

This Office has not attended the meetings of the Ad Hoc Committee since February 11, 1999, and
we are therefore not familiar with the issues in the final report. Therefore at this time we would prefer
that you direct your comments directly to the commission until the commission decides what policy
direction it desires to take.

MARION,
City Attorney

cc. Mayor and City Commissioners
City Manager
Fire Chief
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